“Justice for Khojaly” International Awareness Campaign and the Youth Foundation
of the Republic of Azerbaijan announce the launch of "Truth Photographers"

project for foreign photographers.

The core purpose of the project, to be held from 15th to the 20th February 2019 is
to spread the word about the true story of Khojaly genocide survivors through the
lens of young and talented foreign photographers. Those wishing to take part in
the project can apply online {http://vouthfoundation.az/truthinphotos). Deadline
for applications is 5 February, 2018.

Number of selected photographers will be limited to 10. The photographers will
travel to Azerbaijan and meet Khojaly genocide survivals, as well as withesses of
the horrific event. Photographers are requested to organise exhibitions of the
photos upon the return to their home countries.

All travel and accomodation expenses of the visiting photographers will be covered
by the Youth Foundation of the Republic of Azerbaijan.

For more details contact info@ justiceforkhojaly.org or office@youthfoundation.az
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